Exciting Volunteer Opportunities for Proud Mary Theatre Company’s- Kinky Boots!

Dear Community Member,

We hope this message finds you well. We
have some exciting news to share with you!
Our upcoming theatre production, Kinky
Boots, is in need of some enthusiastic
volunteers to help bring the magic of theatre
to life. This is a fantastic opportunity for
anyone looking to gain invaluable
experience, enhance their resumes, and earn
volunteer hours for college applications.

ECOMPANY

The positions we are currently seeking to fill are:

1. Light Board Operator

2. Sound Engineer for mic ops

3. Backstage Crew Members (3 positions available)
-Props
-Costumes
-Run Crew

As a Light Board Operator or Sound Engineer, you will have the opportunity to learn the
technical aspects of theatre production and gain hands-on experience. As a Backstage

Crew Member, you will be assisting the cast with costumes and props, gaining an inside
look into the backstage world of theatre.

The time commitment for these roles begins on October 7th at 10 am, spanning over the
week of tech, the first performance weekend, and the subsequent weekend of
performances. While it may seem like a significant commitment, remember that each hour
spent volunteering for a 501c¢3 organization contributes to your growth and development, as
well as potentially your college applications.

This production will take place in Spartanburg, offering a chance for you to partake in a
community-wide event and expand your network within the theatre industry.

Volunteering in this production will not only provide you with practical skills but also expose
you to the thrill and camaraderie of theatre life. You will work closely with a team of
dedicated individuals who share a common passion for theatre, creating memories that will
last a lifetime.



If you are interested in any of these roles or if you have any questions, please don't hesitate
to reach out. We would love to have you join our team and contribute to the success of
Kinky Boots!

Let's put on a show that Spartanburg will remember!

Best Regards,

Proud Mary Theatre Company



